
CANYON	VIEW	SCHOOL	COMMUNITY	COUNCIL	
January	19,	2016	@	4:30	

	
WELCOME	&	INTRODUCTIONS	
	 Attendance:	
	 	 Roberta	Smith,	Co-Chair		
	 	 Jeremy	Johnson,	Co-Chair	
	 	 BJ	Weller,	Principal	
	 	 Jill	Hawkins,	Employee	Council	Member	
	 	 Jennifer	Davis,	Parent	Council	Member	
	 	 Rayna	Drago,	Parent	Council	Member	
	 	 Carolee	Mackay,	Teacher	Council	Member	
	 	 Michelle	Pearce,	Parent	Council	Member		
	 	 Josh	Miller,	Parent	Council	Member		
	 	 Heidi	Maxfield,	Parent	
	 	 Cindy	England,	Parent	Council	Member		
	 	 Amanda	Clark,	Parent	Council	Member	
	 	 Heather	Logan,	Employee	Council	Member	
	 	 Amber	Tuckett,	Employee	Council	Member	
	
	
APPROVAL	OF	MINUTES/FOLLOWUP:	
	 	 Motion	by	Cindy	England	and	2nd	by	Jeremy	Johnson	
	 	 Motion	to	be	approved	–	APPROVED	UNANIMOUSLY	
	
	
BUSINESS:	

SCC	Training-	
School	Board	Member	Amber	Schill	stopped	by	and	congratulated	us	on	our	completion	
of	SCC	training.	
	
Internet	Safety	Week	Plan-	Jennifer	Davis	
Our	internet	safety	week	will	be	2/1/2016-2/4/2016.		There	will	be	presentations	during	
parent	teacher	conferences	so	that	parents	can	become	more	informed	about	internet	
safety	issues	with	children.	
	
Land	Trust		
The	changes	to	our	plan	were	approved	by	the	district.		The	teachers	attended	training	
according	to	the	changes	in	our	plan.		Total	allocation	for	this	year	is	$30,510.00.		We	
cannot	carry	over	more	than	10%	of	this	year’s	money	to	next	year.		We	are	on	target	to	
keep	our	interventionists	working	through	the	end	of	May.	

		
Review	of	School-wide	Data-	
Mr.	Weller	reviewed	the	school	wide	data	from	Fall	and	Winter	testing.		We	reviewed	
math	and	reading	scores	for	all	grades.		Some	grade	levels	are	at	our	school	wide	goal	of	



80%	or	higher	above	benchmark.		The	results	show	progress	and	prove	that	our	
interventionists	are	making	a	difference.	
	
Safe	Walking	Routes-	
We	are	keeping	the	same	safe	walking	route	as	we	had	in	the	fall.		We	have	requested	
that	the	city	paint	crosswalks	from	3	streets	that	connect	with	Bengal	along	that	route.		
We	are	also	asking	for	digital	display	speed	limit	signs	along	Bengal	as	you	approach	the	
school	in	each	direction	to	help	prevent	speeding	in	front	of	the	school.		We	have	asked	
the	police	department	to	patrol	more	often	on	Titian	Way.		Parents	park	along	that	
street	and	block	the	crosswalk	which	makes	it	dangerous	as	kids	cross.		Mr.	Weller	has	
also	spoken	to	the	district	about	expanding	the	parking	lot	into	the	area	where	the	
basketball	courts	are	currently	located.		
	 	
Other	Business	–		
Mr.	Weller	will	ask	that	parents	not	use	cell	phones	while	in	the	school	parking	lot	in	the	
weekly	email.	
	
Mr.	Weller	reviewed	the	information	and	feedback	he	received	from	the	surveys	that	
the	district	sent	out	to	all	parents.		We	received	about	120	surveys	back.		There	was	
positive	feedback	about	the	staff,	communication	and	programs	that	are	offered	at	the	
school.		Areas	of	concern	included	safety	and	differentiated	education	and	
parent/teacher	communications.	

	 	
ASSIGNMENTS:	

None	at	this	time.	
	 	

ADJOURN:		NEXT	MEETING:	February	16,	2016	@	4:30	PM	
	


